
March 2, 2017 

E-PORTAL FILING 

Ms. Carlotta Stauffer, Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Writer's Direct Dial Number: (850) 521-1706 
Writer's E-Mail Address: bkeating@gunster.com 

Re: Docket No. 170036-GU - Joint petition for approval of territorial agreement in DeSoto 
County by Florida Division of Chesapeake Utilities Corporation and Sebring Gas System, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

Attached for filing on behalf of the Sebring Gas System, Inc. and the Florida Division of 
Chesapeake Utilities Corporation, please find the Joint Responses to Commission Staffs First Set 
of Data Responses in the above-referenced docket. 

As always, please don't hesitate to let me know if you have any questions. Thank you for your 
assistance with this filing. 

cc:/ Sue Ollila (PSC- Division of Economics) 
Wesley Taylor (PSC -GC) 
Paula Sparkman, Esquire (Messer) 

Kind regards, 
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Re: Docket No. 170036-GU- Joint petition for approval of territorial agreement in DeSoto 
County by Florida Division of Chesapeake Utilities Corporation and Sebring Gas System, 
Inc. 

Responses to Staff's First Data Requests 

The joint responses of the Florida Division of Chesapeake Utilities Corporation ("Chesapeake") 
and Sebring Gas System, Inc. ("Sebring") to Staff's First Data Requests are as follows: 

1. Please provide the map (Attachment B) in its file format, e.g., pdf, for greater clarity. 

Joint Response: The map included as Attachment B was provided to Commission staff in 

the requested format on February 17, 2017. 

2. Section 8 of the Agreement (Attachment A) states that each party agrees to file any tariff 
revisions which may be required as a result ofthe Commission's approval of the proposed 
agreement. Please describe the tariff revisions which may be necessary. 

Joint Response: Section 8 of the Agreement (Attachment A) contemplates the amendment, 
if necessary, of each parties' tariff to add Desoto County to their respective tariffed 
descriptions of territories served by the companies. With regard to Chesapeake, no tariff 
amendment is necessary, because Desoto County is already included on the list of counties 
served, as reflected on First Revised Sheet No. 3 of Chesapeake's tariff. Sebring's tariff 
will be amended to reflect service to the City of Arcadia. 
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